Date: 2019 /20 School Year

Dear Parent/ Carer

## Health & Wellbeing Questionnaire

The School Health Team would like to inform you of the Healthy Child Programme Universal Core Service commissioned offer.

## Health & Wellbeing Questionnaire

We would like to provide support for any other health concerns that you may have about your child. Therefore, we would appreciate you completing a questionnaire about your child's health & wellbeing, and will be completed electronically via the Mersey Care Website.

The questionnaire will be available between set dates and will be accessed via a web link taking you directly to Mersey Care NHS Foundation Trust web site, once the questionnaire has been completed it will close down and the information will be sent securely to the School Health Team and placed on the childs record.

Below is the link to the questionnaire if you would like to complete it. The portal will be open from Monday to Friday between the 15<sup>th</sup> June 2020 and the 29<sup>th</sup> June 2020. Please note- the portal will only be open to complete during these dates. On the front page you will be given an option to select your childs school from a drop down box. To progress

Should you wish to contact you School Health Team at any time, please follow this link <a href="https://www.merseycare.nhs.uk/SchoolHealth">https://www.merseycare.nhs.uk/SchoolHealth</a> and select 'location of School Health Team', this will show you the team that covers the postcode where you live. This will get you to the School Health Teams office. Our service hours are 08.30 - 17.00

Yours faithfully

School Health Team